
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

CITY OF JONESVILLE 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing at 7:30 P.M., Thursday, February 28, 2019 

at the City Hall, 265 E. Chicago Street, Jonesville, MI 49250, in conjunction with the  

Planning Commission meeting. 

 

The board will consider a Special Land Use Permit request from Randy Neelis, 

 R & B Espresso LLC, of Albion, MI for a Restaurant with Drive-Thru Lane Facilities in the 

Highway Commercial (HC) District at 503 E Chicago Street, Jonesville, MI. 

Property ID #30-21-033-400-014-33-5-3 

 

Attendance at the Planning Commission Hearing is welcomed, but not required.  

 The application may be reviewed in City Hall during normal business hours,  

8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.  

 

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the City of 

Jonesville by writing or calling the following:   

 

City of Jonesville 

265 E. Chicago Street 

Jonesville MI 49250  

517-849-2104  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


